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Headteacher’s Thoughts 
Welcome back to the second half of the Summer Term, I hope you all had a good and 

relaxing break.  
 

This week, I thought it would be great to highlight the wonderful displays in the 

corridor, which are always a joy to look at.  I would draw your attention to the art 

display created by Fox Class. Each week the children had the opportunity to draw the 

same animal, however each week they had to listen to feedback and look closer at the 

subject.  I am really impressed with their final efforts – do take a look! 
 

 
 

After the success of the Lego club last term, Mrs Eacopo has planned to run a similar 

club for this half term; the club will be open to all ages with a limit of 25 children to 

start on 21st June. Please complete the form below and return to the office to secure 

your child’s place. 
 

A reminder for Owl class that swimming restarts this Monday – don’t forget your 

swimming kit.          Mr. Leigh 

DORCHESTER, ST BIRINUS  

C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Tel. (01865) 340081    Website: www.st-birinus-primary.org.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Mr R. Leigh     Chair of Governors:  Mr G Lester 

Our Christian Value for 

this half term is:   

Respect 
 During collective worship, we will 

be learning about respect for 

people because you admire 

something about them, respect for 

other people’s feelings, wishes 

and rights as well as respect for 

the environment. We will learn 

that we can’t expect to be respected 

unless we show respect. 
‘So whatever you wish that others would 

do to you, do also to them’ 

Matthew 7:12 

 

Future Diary Dates. 

Monday 11th June – Owl Class swimming starts 

Friday 15th June – PTA meeting  - 2pm 

Monday 18th June – Cadbury World Trip 

Tuesday 19th June – Y6 – Moon Buggies – St Birinus, 

Didcot  

Thursday 21st June – Festival of Voices – Choir 

Friday 22nd June – E Safety Presentation Y6 – Sutton C 

Wednesday 27th June – Y6 Diocese Service in the Abbey 

Friday 29th June – Sports Afternoon –further details to 

follow 

Thursday 5th July – Cycling Proficiency Test 

 
 Achievements Book 

A big well done to the children mentioned in our achievement book this week. 

Hedgehog Class: Isla Shrimpton, Nevaeh Toomer, Bella Sebastian 

           Squirrel Class: Izzy Elliott, Megan Smith, Millie Shrimpton   

Fox Class:  Warwick-Zion Taylor, Louise Clements  

Owl Class:  Jake Clements, Toby Atkinson-Seed 

http://www.st-birinus-primary.org.uk/


 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs second half Summer Term 2018 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Multi-sports 

(Ignite Sport - 

Free) 

3.30pm-

4.30pm 

 

KS2 Choir  - 

3:15pm – 

4:15pm  

 

 

KS2 Drama Club 

3.30pm-4.30pm 

 

KS2 Athletics 

Club 

3.15pm-4.30pm 

 

 

Lego Club for all 

age groups 

3.15pm-4.15pm 

Starts 21st June 

Ignite Sports - 

Free 

Hockey Club 

3.15pm-4.15pm 

(Please note 

children must 

be picked up by 

4.15pm) 

 

  KS1/KS2 Lego Club- Thursdays 3.15pm-4.15pm from 21
st
 June  

 
Child’s Name ______________________     Class______________ 

 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Lego Club after school. 

 

 

Signed ________________ Parent/Guardian                             Date__________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Attendance  
 

 Our whole school target this year for 

attendance is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance is 

97% 

 

 
                               

 

Punctuality Stars 
 

Congratulations to Squirrel Class with no 

late marks this week  

 

  

KUNG FU READING MASTER – BLACK BELT   

 
Congratulations to Ella Green & Isla Shrimpton 

– Kung Fu Reading Master. 

 

 KUNG FU READING MASTER – BLACK BELT  

– 2nd Degree   

 
Congratulations to Max Jasinskas     


